
Arnold Irrigation District 
Special Meeting 

 
March 29, 2022 

 
3:00 pm 

 
 

This is NOT an in-person meeting. This meeting will be held via conference call. 
 
If you would like to attend via conference call, please call the following number at 3:00 

pm on the 29th 
 

Conference Call Number:  1-605-313-5706 
You will be prompted for an access code:  666672# 

 
The purpose of this meeting is for the board and management to make a decision on the 
irrigation season start-up date.  

 
The board will not be accepting comments. This is strictly a decision-making meeting as to the 
date of season start-up. 

 

The board and management will evaluate weather and river flow conditions to assist in making 
the decision for the specific date which will be between April 1st and April 10th.  
 
Based on patron input, we are currently planning to run all available water to all deliveries at 
approximately 4.5 gpm until the supply runs out. Running on rotation does extend the availability 
of irrigation water but many patrons indicate that the intermittent water delivery negatively 
affects crop growth to such an extent that running water straight through is likely to produce 
better results by allowing for sufficient water for normal crop growth at the beginning of the 
irrigation season.  


